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UNITED NATIONS REPORT

UN Enters Most Crucial Phase
BY JAMES BOYD 

United Nations Correspondent
Last week the United Nations 

avoided confrontation in an a- 
greement to enter into “meaning
ful negotiations” on the 
whole package of Peacemaking. 
This seemed to be the compro
mise that the United States and 
certain Western Powers were 
prepared to accept as a condition 
for not pressing application of 
Article 19 at this present session 
of the General Assembly.

But though the United Nations 
has been spared an immediate 
crisis which had all the elements 
of curtailing, if not ending, its 
future, the Organization is far 
from being out of the woods; in
stead, it is entering perhaps the 
most crucial phase of its exis
tence, namely a period of in
tensive negotiation on its most 
vital function. That is its ability 
under the Charter to keep the 
Peace.

It is significant that the very 
first paragraph of the Charter 
reads “We the Peoples of the 
United Nations are determined 
to save succeeding generations
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from the scourge of war, which 
twice in our lifetime has brought 
untold sorrow to mankind. . . ” 
To this end, the Charter gave 
primary responsibility to the Se
curity Council under a number 
of specific Articles. Later in 1950, 
the General Assembly passed 
what is called the “Uniting for 
Peace” resolution which gave 
the Assembly certain powers in 
Peacekeeping in the event that 
the Security Council failed.

Trouble Developed 
Almost from the beginning, 

trouble developed over interpre
tation of the Charter on this cru
cial and revolutionary concept 
of Peacekeeping. Principally the 
Soviet Union, later to be followed 
by France in 1960, for different 
reasons, took the position that 
only the Security Council had 
the right to organize, control and 
make assessments for Peace
keeping operations. For instance 
the Soviet Union voted against 
the “Uniting for Peace” resolution 
and, as is well known, refused 
to pay for the Congo and Mid
dle East operation in 1960 which 
was made possible under this 
Assembly resolution and which 
brought about the present crisis.

In order to come to agreement 
on the controversial issue of 
Peacekeeping, the General As
sembly created a committee of 
fifteen, which was later enlarged 
to the Working Group of twenty- 
one to study the whole compli
cated problem. The last report of 
this Committee was in March of 
1,‘963 and it is not optimistic. 
Very little has been accomplished 
in its ten-year period of exis
tence other than agreement on 
some fundamental and basic 
principles. The basic divergence 
of views remained unchanged— 
the Soviet Union saying only the 
Security Council under Article 
43 had rights to carry out and 
make assessmetns while the Uni
ted States insisted that, under the 
Charter, the Assembly also had 
certain rights.
One Positive Aspect 

The one positive aspect in the 
whole argument is that both the 
Soviet Union and the United 
States agree that the United Na
tions does have a mandate to 
keep the Peace in the world. The 
problem is how to carry it out. 
This involves a historic and basic 
concept, namely how much inde
pendence and sovereignty needs 
to be given up by a nation in 
exchange for collective security 
under the aegis of the United 
Nations? The Soviet Union’s 
consistent position has been that 
the United Nations can do noth
ing unless invited by the country
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FEBRUARY — month of birthdays. Celebrate with its 
during this sale. Excellent trades offered), savings for cash, low 
down payments and low monthly payments.

64 Corvair Convertible. 4-speed, 110 h.p. extra nice ....... 2195

64 Chev, Carryall Wagon, low mileage. V-8, P. 6 2395

63 Impala Convertible, black, low mileage, V-8 powerglide
........... 2295

63 Chevy II 4-dr., straight drive, economical ..................  1495

63'Corvair Convertible, 3 speed, good condition .............. 1495

62 Chevy II Sport Coupe, powerglide .................. ........... 1195

62 Impala 4-dr. V-8, powerglide ......................................... 1495

LOW PRICE BARGAINS
57 Buick 2-dr. ..................  295 58 Chev. 4-d[r. ................... 495
56 Ford Wagon ............  495 59 Impala .......................... 895
53'Chev. 2-dr ....................  195 61 Ford 4-dr. ..................... 795

54 Chev. 4-dr. ..................  395 60 Ford 4-dr. ..... .......... 595

TRUCKS
62 Chev. Dump ..............  2295 62 Chev. Pickup ...... . 1395
60 Ford Pickup ............... 895 58 Ford Pickup :............. , 695

in question. The United States 
accepts this in principle but feels 
that, when the Peace is threat
ened, the United Nations takes 
precedence and has a right to 
intervene. Second to this is the 
argument about finances. The 
Soviet Union basically wants fi
nances to be on a voluntary basis 
while the United States wants 
contributions to be mandatory.

Today the whole problem has 
become more complex, if that is 
possible, by the fact that the 
United Nations has greatly 
changed since its creation in 
1945. At that time it was domi
nated by the Big Five. Its mem
bers consisted of basically South 
American countries under Uni
ted States control, Europe heav
ily orientated toward the United 
States and the Soviet Union and 
its bloc nations. The UN was 
run by the United States, the 
United Kingdom, France and the 
Soviet Union. But today over 
fifty new nations have come into 
the organiziation, principally 
from Africa and Asia. And old 
alliances in Europe have begun 
to falter and South America is 
no longer content to follow un- 
quesfioningly the United States 
line. Members do not want to be 
solely under the domination of 
the Big Five.
Political Reality

On the other hand, political re
ality has played an unmistakable 
role in the last two months. It 
took remarkable restraint for 
the small nations to remain si
lent and not attempt to upset the 
applecart and demand that the 
great powers get on with the bus
iness of the Assembly. The reas
on is clear. These nations, many 
of which owe their independence 
to the presence of the United Na
tions, know that confrontation 
will mean the beginning of the 
end of the United Nations. And, 
furthermore, that the United Na
tions, without either the United 
States or the Soviet Union, 
would deteriorate to nothing more 
than a debating society. There 
fore, though these nations do not 
want to be run by the Big Five, 
they recognize that agreement 
of the Big Five is essential to 
the existence and future of the 
Organization.

This suggests that the United 
Nations is entering upon a most 
complex and delicate period of 
negotiation. There is no doubt 
now that all members have be
come aware of the importance of 
facing this issue rather than let
ting it drag on unresolved.

ABERDEEN
NEWS

County Library 
Having Exhibit 
Of Biographies

WiCKS CHEVROLET CO.

“Challenge of Choice”—repre
sented by the opportunities and 
responsibilities which face every 
American—is dramatized this 
month in a selection of American 
biographies being displayed at the 
Moore County Library in Carth
age.

Traditional observance of 
birthdays of Washington and 
Lincoln are highlighted by biog
raphies of these presidents and 
interesting historical interpreta
tions of their times, which are on 
exhibit and can be borrowed for 
home reading. Recent biographies 
of other presidents or books they 
have written, such as those of 
Hoover and Kennedy, are also 
being featured.

Other biographies available il
lustrate the broad spectrum of 
American life including those of 
businessmen, statesmen, explor
ers (space and other), soldiers, 
scientists, musicians, artists, re
ligious leaders, teachers, lawyers 
and judges, sports “greats,” nat
uralists, authors, homemakers, 
farmers, labor leaders, and those 
who combine many careers and 

defy classification.
Each of these books show how 

individuals demonstrate the 
“Challenge of Choice” which 
combines both free choice and 
responsibility, and collectively 
have helped form America, past 
and present.

By ANN J. McNEILL 
Cardinal Book Club

Mrs. Catherine McN. Burns 
was hostess to the Cardinal Book 
Club on Thursday evening at the 
home of Mrs. Vann Clark. Mrs. 
Lee Buchan, president, presided 
over -the annual business meeting 
of the club.

It was announced that the an
nual reading contest in the Aber
deen Elementary School would 
be extended until March 1.

The following slate of officers 
was presented by the chairman 
of the nominating committee, 
Mrs. Charles Shields, and was 
elected by the club; Mrs. Gar
land Williamson, president; Mrs. 
J. T. Craven, vice-president; Mrs. 
Marshall Donathan, secretary, 
and Mrs. John Bowman, treasur
er.

The hostess served cherry tarts 
and coffee during the social 
hour.
Memorial Chimes

The children of Mrs. Annie B'. 
Johnson have presented Maas 
Cathedral Chimes to Bethesda 
Presbyterian Church in her mem
ory. These chimes were dedica
ted on Sunday during the morn
ing worship service. Those giving 
the chimes in memory of their 
mother are Mrs. Frank Mizell, 
Mrs. C. C. Bethune, J. Talbot 
Johnson, Adm. Felix Johnson, 
and J. McNeill Johnson, Jr. 
Briefs

Mr. and Mrs. J. Talbot John 
son returned last week following 
a trip to Florida.

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence McN. 
Johnson attended the mid-winter 
meeting of the American Bar As
sociation held in New Orleans, 
La. over the weekend.

Several persons from Aberdeen 
attended the funeral of Mrs. An
nie Crutchfield, mother of Mrs 
M. J. Muse, held in Carthage last 
Tuesday.

Members of the Aberdeen 
School Committee and Principal 
J. R. Brendell, Jr. attended the 
annual meeting of the School 
Committeemen held Monday eve
ning in Highfalls.

Regional Library- 
Trustees Meet In 
Quarterly Session

a07 N. Poplar st.
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Savings Bonds Program 
Sets Peacetime Record

In 1964 the U. S. Savings Bonds 
Program in North Carolina 
achieved its best all-round peace
time performance in its 24-year 
history.

For the second consecutive 
year North Carolina exceeded its 
annual dollar quota. Total sales 
of Series E and H Bonds for the 
year amounted to $51,759,451, 
which is 103.5 per cent of the 
1964 goal of $50 million—the 
largest volume of sales recorded 
for any years since 1955.

Sales in Moore County 
amounted to $273,850, according 
to L. B. Creath of Pinehurst, 
county volunteer chairman.

WATCH OUR ADS . . 
YOU'LL FIND IT!

When the board of trustees of 
the Sandhill Regional Library 
met last week in the Rocking- 
ham-Richmond County Library, 
for the regular quarterly meet
ing, Chairman D. W. Hurley of 
Biscoe presided. Other members 
present were: Stuart Evans of 
Robbins, Mrs. Sue S. Phillips of 
Cameron, Mrs. C. V. Richardson 
of Star, Mrs. J. S. Smitherman of 
Troy and Mrs. Henry C. Wall of 
Rockingham. Miss Hollis C. 
Haney, director of the Regional 
System, was also present.

The trustees revised the budget 
to include an additional “Effort 
Grant” from the State. From ad
ditional State funds which be
came available the Sandhill Re
gional Library (which includes 
Moore, Montgomery and Rich
mond County Libraries) received 
$3,143.03. Of this amount, $1,922 
had already been burgeted, leav- 
board of trustees approved $600 
ing $1,221.03 difference. The 
board of trustees approved $600 
for bookmobile operations, be
cause bookmobiles in the three 
counties are in poor condition 
and need constant repair. The 
remainder of the grant is to be 
budgeted for books.

Miss Haney made reports of 
quarterly activities, which inclu
ded Development Committee 
meetings in Raleigh and the 
Southeastern Library meeting in 
Norfolk.

Library staff members of the 
three counties will attend a Re
gional Workshop February 12, in 
the Rockingham County Library. 
The State Library audio-visual 
consultant, Vinscent Anderson, 
will be on hand to preview sev
eral films on library service. Miss 
Frances Gish of the State Libra
ry will assist Miss Haney in the 
Workshop. The three county li
braries will colse for that day.

National Library Week will be 
observed in the libraries April 25- 
May 1.

The next Regional meeting 
will be in Montgomery County, 
April 28.

County High School 
Basketball Report

By BOBBY SPENCER defeating them ,38-19
Director of Sports Publicity | Tha Pinehurst boj^s continued 

Anyone hunting Bearcats had 1 their mastery of conference foes 
■ttpr sto-,, nioQT- turning back High Falls 90-42’better stay clear of the female 

species located in the Robbins 
area. These girls have been the 
best in the conference during the 
past week, defeating the West- 
moore girls 36-35 to move into, 
a third place tie with them, and 
then taking on the undefeated 
Pinehurst girls and stopping their 
conference winning streak by a 
27-21 score.

The Pinehurst girls still lead 
the conference and have only 
Union Pines among the top four 
teams to play. They could wrap 
it up this week with two wins 
and should have little trouble 
with second division Southern 
Pines and West End.

The High Falls girls left the 
cellar to the West End girls by

and Robbins 74-50.
The West End boys moved into 

third place, ahead of Union 
Pines, by winning two games, in
cluding a 65-60 win over Union 
Pines.

Aberdeen defeated Southern 
Pines to remain in second posi
tion. The second division remain
ed unchanged during last week’s 
action.

Here are the standings and 
won-lost records of all the teams- 
GIRLS BOYS
Pinehurst 9-1, Pinehurst 10-0 
Union Pines 8-2 Aberdeen 9-1 
Robbins 7-3 West End 7-3 
Westmoore 7-3 Union Pines 5-5 
Aberdeen 4-6 
High Falls 2-8

S. Pines 4-6 
Robbins 3-7

W. W. Rankin, 46, 
Succumbs; Funeral 
Held Ou Saturday-

Funeral services for William 
Wallace (Doc) Rankin, 46, of 
Route 1, Jackson Springs, who 
died Wednesday of last week in 
a Durham hospital, were held 
Saturday at the Jones Spring 
Methodist Church with the Rev. 
Walton Bass officiating. Burial 
was in Pleasant Hill Cemetery.

Survivors include his wife, 
Mary Thomas Rankin; one 
daughter, Frances Rankin of the 
home; his mother, Mrs. J. W. 
Rankin of Charlotte; two broth
ers, Blait of Whitmire, S. C., and 
Earl Rankin of Charlotte; three 
sisters, Mrs. John McCrummen 
of Aberdeen, Mrs. Paul Stuart of 
Baden and Mrs. Don Smith of 
Rockingham.

S. Pines 2-8 
West End 1-9

High Falls 1-9 
Westmoore 1-9

LEGAL NOTICES
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
COUNTY OF MOORE 

NOTICE
Under and by virtue of the 

power of sale contained in a cer
tain Deed of Trust executed by 
Robert Wayne Wilkes and wife, 
Patsy Gean Wilkes, dated the 
19th day of February, 1963, and 
recorded in Book of Deeds of 
Trust 167 at Page 59, in the Of
fice of the Register of Deeds of 
Moore County; and under and by 
virtue of the authority vested in 
the undersigned as substituted 
trustee by an instrument of 
writing dated the 5th day of Jan
uary, 1965, and recorded in Book 
277 at Page 257 in the Office of 
the Register of Deeds of Moore 
County, default having been 
made in the payment of the in
debtedness thereby secured and 
the said Deed of Trust being by 
the terms thereof subject to 
foreclosure, and the holder of 
the indebtedness thereby se
cured having demanded a fore
closure thereof for the purpose 
of satisfying said indebtedness, 
the undersigned substituted 
trustee will offer for sale at 
public auction to the highest 
bidder for cash at the court
house door in Carthage, North 
Carolina, at 12:00 o’clock noon, 
on the 15th day of February, 
1965, the land conveyed in said 
Deed of Trust, the same lying 
and being in McNeill Township, 
Moore County, North Carolina, 
and more particularly describ
ed as follows:

1965.
GANTT PROPANE GAS 
COMPANY, INC.
By WILLIAM M GANTT, 
president

L. Brown, Jr. Attorney 
Albemarle, N. C.
Fll,18,25M4c

R.

NOTICE OF DISSOLUTION OF 
PARTNERSHIP

Notice is hereby given that the 
partnership of Frye Plumbing & 
Heating Company has been dis
solved and that the said Frye 
Plumbing and Heating Company, 
Carthage, N. C., is now the in
dividual business of C. I. Jones. 
That said C. I. Jones is sole own
er and assumes all debts and li
abilities. That F. M. Frye has no 
interest in said firm except that 
he may be employed to work 
with said firm.

This Jan. 1, 1964.
FRYE PLUMBING & HEATING 

COMPANY
C. I Jones, Sole Owner. 

J21-F25C

ADJOINING May Street and 
Portions of Lots Numbers 51-53, 
and 79, and

BEGINNING at an iron stake 
and new corner in the Eastern 
margin of May Street in the front 
line of Lot No. 53 said beginning 
point located North 35 degrees 16’ 
East 105.1 feet from Shield’s 
Road; thence, with the Eastern 
margin of said May Street, North 
35 degrees 16’ E 100 feet to an 
iron stake in the front line of Lot 
No. 51; thence a new line 
through Lots Nos 51 and 79, 
South 54 degrees 44’ East 205 
feet to an iron stake and new cor
ner in Lot No. 79; thence a new 
line through Lot No. 79, South 
35 degrees 16’ West 100 feet to an 
iron stake and new corner in Lot

NORTH CAROLINA 
MOORE COUNTY
MAMIE CAVENESS ADAMS,

Plaintiff
vs.

WILLIE EDWARD ADAMSv 
Defendant

IN THE SUPERIOR COURT 
NOTICE

1965, or this notice will be plead
ed in bar of their recovery. All 
persons, firms and corporations 
indebted to said estate will please 
make immediate payment to the 
undersigned.

This the 23rd day of January. 
1965.

Walter Davenport, Executor 
Estate of Barbara Brown 
Davenport, deceased 
Pinebluff, North Carolina 

Pollock & Fullenwider 
Attorneys for Estate

J28,F4,11,18c

The defendant, Willie Edward 
Adams, will take notice that an 
action entitled as above has been 
commenced against him by the 
plaintiff in the Superior Court of 
Moore County, North Carolina, 
and the purpose of said action is 
to obtain an absolute divorce, 
dissolving the bonds of matri
mony between plaintiff and de
fendant on the ground of two 
years’ separation; and the defen
dant will further take notice that 
he is required to appear at the 
office of the Clerk of the Superi
or Court of Moore County, in the 
Courthouse in Carthage, North 
Carolina, within twenty (20) days 
after the 26th day of February, 
1965, and answer, demur or oth
erwise plead to the complaint in

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
COUNTY OF MOORE

The undersigned having duly 
qualified as the Executrix of the 
Estate of Arthur C. McMullen, 
deceased, late of the above-nam
ed County and State, and having 
appointed W. Lament Brown, of 
135 West New Hampshire Ave
nue, Southern Pines, North Car
olina, as process agent, as by 
Statute required, all persons, 
firms or corporations having 
claims of whatsoever nature 
against the said Arthur C. Mc
Mullen, deceased, are hereby 
notified to exhibit the said claim 
or claims to the undersigned' or 
to said process agent, on or be
fore the 4th day of August, 1965, 
or this notice will be pleaded in 
bar of their recovery. All per
sons, firms or corporations indebt
ed to the said Arthur C. McMul
len, deceased, are hereby request
ed to pay the said indebtedness 
to the undersigned or said pro
cess agent, immediately.

This the 4th day of February, 
1965.

Mary C. Coughlin, Executrix,
Estate of Arthur C.
McMullen, deceased.

W. Lamont Brown 
Attorney

F4,ll,18,25c

No. 79; thence a new line through said action, or the plaintiff will 
Lots Nos. 79 and 53, North 54 de-1 apply to the Court for the relief 
grees 44’ West 205 feet to the 
POINT OF BEGINNING AND
BEING ALL OF LOT NO. 52 
AND PORTIONS OF LOTS NOS. 
51, 53, and 79 as shown on map 
entitled “Subdivision Plat of 
Tracts 31 through 42, inclusive, 
Edgemore Heights, Southern 
Pines, N. C., dated February, 
1924,” and as shown by plat re
corded in the Office of the Reg
ister of Deeds for Moore County, 
North Carolina, in Map Book 1, 
Section 1, Page 1.

Said sale will be made subject 
to all outstanding taxes by what
ever authority the same may be 
levied, and the highest bidder 
will be required to make a good- 
faith deposit with the Clerk of 
the Superior Court of Moore 
County, North Carolina, at the 
time of said sale in the amount of 
Ten (10%) Per Cent of the high
est bid, pending confirmation of 
the sale.

Moore Students At ECC 
Get Teaching Practice

Three Moore County students 
at East Carolina College, Green
ville, are among 259 from the col
lege who are practice-teaching in 
school systems of 18 North Caro
lina counties during the current 
term.

Two of the three are from 
Southern Pines—Elizabeth J. Mc
Kenzie, teaching art at Wilson 
Junior High School, Rocky 
Mount; and Charles A. Rose, 
teaching social studies at New 
Bern High School, New Bern.

Hilda E. Chisholm of Eagle 
Springs is teaching business at 
North Lenoir High School, Wheat 
Swamp.

This 15th day of January, 1965. 
W. Lamont Brown, 
Substituted Trustee 

J21,28,F4,llc

demanded in said complaint. 
This 20 day of January, 1965.

C. C. KENNEDY,
Clerk of the Superior Court 

J21,28F4,ll,18c

NORTH CAROLINA 
MOORE COUNTY

NOTICE

NOTICE OF DISSOLUTION OF 
GANTT PROPANE GAS 

COMPANY. INC.
NOTICE is hereby given to all 

persons, firms and corporations 
that Gantt Propane Gas Com
pany Inc., a North Carolina cor
poration with its office and prin
cipal place , pf business jn Aber
deen,. North Carolina, ,has filed 
Artic^^cs of Dissolution in the Of
fice of the Secretary ,pf State of 
North Carolina, and is now in the 
process of liquidation. Said Ar-. 
tides, ot Dissolution Jaaye also, 
been recorded in the office of the’ 
Clerk of the Superior Court of 
Moore County, North Carolina.

This Notice of Dissolution is 
given and published pursuant to 
the provisions of North Carolina 
General Statutes 55-119 (a).

This the 5th day of February,

The undersigned, R. F. Hoke 
Pollock, having qualified as 
Executor of the Estate of William 
I. Barbour, deceased, late of 
Southern Pines, Moore County, 
North Carolina, this is to notify 
all persons, firms or corporations 
having claims against said estate 
to present them to the under
signed on or before the 29th day 
of July, 1965, or this notice will 
be pleaded in bar of their re
covery. All persons, firms and 
corporations indebted to said 
estate will please make immedi
ate payment to the undersigned.

This the 23rd day of January, 
1965.

R. F. Hoke Pollock, Executor 
Estate of William I Barbour, 
deceased

Southern Pines, North Carolina 
Pollock & Fullenwider 
Attorneys for Estate

J28.F4,ll,18c

NORTH CAROLINA 
MOORE COUNTY

The undersigned Anne C. 
Smail having qualified as Execu
trix of the Estate of Herbert N. 
Cameron, deceased, late of Moore 
County, North Carolina, this is 
to notify all persons, firms or 
corporations having claims 
against said estate to present 
them to the undersigned at 595 
South Valley Road, Southern 
Pines, North Carolina, or to Pol
lock & Fullenwider, attorneys for 
the estate. Box 30, Southern 
Pines, North Carolina, on or be
fore the 5th day of August, 1965, 
or this notice will be pleaded in 
bar of their recovery. All per
sons, firms or corporations in
debted to said estate will please 
make immediate payment to the 
undersigned.

This the 4th day of February, 
1965.

Anne C. Smail, Executrix
Estate of Herbert N. Cam
eron, Deceased.

Pollock & Fullenwider 
Attorneys for Estate 
135 E. Pennsylvania Avenue 
Southern Pines, N. C.
,F4,11,18,25c

NORTH CAROLINA 
MOORE COUNTY

NOTICE

.J The undersigned, Walter Da
venport, having qualified as 
Executor of the Estate of Barbara 
Brown Davenport, deceased, late 
of Pinebluff, Moore County, 
North Carolina, this is to notify 
all persons, firms or corporations 
having claims against said estate 
to present them to the undersign 
on or before the 29th day of July,

NORTH Carolina 
MOORE COUNTY

The undersigned Gertrude B. 
Odom having qualified as Execu
trix of the Estate of Frances G. 
Bethea, deceased, late of Moore 
County, North Carolina, this is to 
notify all persons, firms or cor
porations having claims against 
said estate to present them to 
the undersigned at 76-07 60th 
Street, Flushing, New York, or to 
Pollock & Fullenwider, Process 
Agent and attorneys for the es
tate, Box 30, Southern Pines, 
North Carolina, on or before the 
5th day of August, 1965, or this 
notice will be pleaded in bar of 
their recovery. All persons, firms 
or corporations indebted’ to said 
estate will please make immedi
ate payment to the undersigned., 

This the. 4th day of February, 
1965.

’ Gertrude B. Odom, Executrix 
Estate.; of Frances G. Bethea, 
Deceased.

Pollock & Fullenwider 
Process J^gent and Attorneys for 
Estate, 135 E. Pennsylvania Ave. 
Southern Pines, N. C.
F4,11,18,25c
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